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The Director of the State of Nebraska Department of Insurance has scheduled a public hearing
on a proposed rate adjustment of Nebraska’s prima facie rates for credit life insurance and credit
accident and health insurance. The purpose of this hearing is to provide an opportunity for public
comment on the proposed rate adjustments.

Allinterested persons will be granted an opportunity to present their views on the rate
adjustment, which is to be held before the Director of Insurance, or his designee, beginning at 1 p.m.,
December 18, 2024, and will continue until concluded. Said hearing will be held at the Nebraska
Department of Insurance, 1526 K Street, Suite 200, Lincoln, Nebraska. All persons interested herein may
appear at said time and be heard in reference thereto.

Attached below are rate tables for calendar years 2025, 2026, and 2027. At the election of the
insurer, companies may choose to forgo adopting rate changes for each calendar year and may choose
to adopt the 2027 rate table on the effective date. These changes will be effective as of April 1, 2025.

Reasonable accommodations will be provided to disabled persons upon request. The hearing
will be transcribed at the request of any party with the expense of the transcription charged to the
requesting party. Copies of the proposed prima facie rates are available for public examination at the
Department of Insurance at the above address, or via the Department of Insurance’s website at
www.doi.nebraska.gov.
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Dated this day of December, 2024

Eric Dunning /
Director

Eric Dunning, Director
Department of Insurance

1526 K Street, Suite 200 OFFICE 402-471-2201 FAX 402-471-4610

PO Box 95087 www.doi.nebraska.gov
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-5087




